
March Duties 

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6:   

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

Join us this Sunday after Mass downstairs for a 
breakfast casserole, all proceeds go to the dishwasher 
fund! 
 
We are still looking for a few more volunteers for the 
Chrism Mass.  If you are interested, please contact Jody 
at 541-519-0162 or jjcolton@hughes.net or Dawn in the 
Parish Office.  Thank you. 
. 
The Altar Society would like to thank everyone who has 
supported our Lenten Soup Suppers.  A special thank 
you to Patty Nash for her delicious homemade rolls!  
Out last Lenten Soup Supper will be Friday, March 31st 
after Stations of the Cross at 5:30 p.m..  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Pennies For Heaven 
The annual collection of pocket change to 
help support the seminarians at Mt. Angel 

Seminary will be active during Lent.   
 

All U.S. coin and bills will be accepted. 
Help us help them. 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome 

to attend.  
 

Next Meeting, will be announced at a later date. 

Having issues as a Tenant?  You are not alone.   Add your voice to 

others.  We are stronger together.  Be Heard.  Join the Baker City 

Tenants Association.  Email bakercitytenants@yahoo.com or join 

the group on Facebook.  Together in time we can make a positive 

change.   

Forgiven:  Explores the grace and healing 
offered in Confession and shows how this 
sacrament of mercy reveals the depth and 
bounty of God’s love.  Please join us after 
Stations of the Cross for soup and salad 
and the second session of Forgiven 
“Embraced in Mercy: The Rite Explained. 

 
No classes on March 29th due to Spring 
Break.  Have a fun and safe Spring Break. 
Classes will resume on April 5th at the 
regular time  

The Study Group will 

meet on March 29th at 1:30pm in the 

rectory.  The topic will be “The Spirit and 

the Sacraments”.  Please come and join 

us, all are welcome. 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays  

from 2-4 PM 
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for 
the food bank. 

When you have and event in 
the Parish Hall please clean 
up.  This includes emptying 
the coffee pots and carrying 
out the trash.  Your help will 
be appreciated.  Thank you. 

Diocesan Job Opening! 
 
The Matrimonial Tribunal of the Diocese of Baker is 
seeking a Tribunal Coordinator.  The Coordinator works 
under the direction of the Judicial Vicar to maintain 
Tribunal documents, promote timely processing of cases 
and effective communication with all parties.  Qualified 
candidates must possess excellent written communication 
skills and the ability to prioritize matters in an environment 
of the strictest confidentiality.  The candidate must also be 
a practicing Catholic in good standing.  For complete 
information please refer to the Diocese of Baker website: 
dioceseofbaker.org 


